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John Heneghan

From: brookrundogpark@gmail.com on behalf of Brook Run Dog Park [info@brookrundogpark.com]
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2013 3:33 PM
To: John Heneghan
Subject: dog park meeting?

John, 

We could use more detail about the Dec. 2nd meeting (like where and what time). In addition, we'd like to know 
who will be attending.  
 
We'd like to have a representative from FOBR and LOHOA present. However, we're not sure if we're having a 
meeting to review and discuss our proposed action plan or if we're simply turning in documentation to be 
reviewed -- and then we'll find out what happens when the council meets on Dec. 9th and, presumably, votes on 
the fate of the current dog park. 

I'm not sure if you're home from Israel yet, and I know you're busy no matter where you are, but we would 
appreciate more information about this upcoming meeting. 

Thanks, 
Laine 
 

//^ ^\\ 
(/(_•_)\) 
_/''*''\_ 
(,,,)^(,,,) 
  

Laine Sweezey (& Bama, the Wonder Dog) 
President, Brook Run Dog Park Association, Inc. 
A 501(c)(3) Non-Profit Corporation 

Dog Park location:  
4770 N. Peachtree Rd. 
Dunwoody, GA 
Business Address: 
1424 Vernon Ridge Close 
Dunwoody, GA 30338 
Phone: 678-234-4428 
www.brookrundogpark.com 
"Like" us on Facebook! 
  
  


